
  
October 5, 2018 

Dear Pastor, 

It is with great joy that I recommend to you John and his wife Brenda Kroeker. We (Central 
Arctic Baptist) have prayed for years that God would call and send more labourers into the 
mission field. It is an answer to prayer that God has called the Kroekers to the country of  
Bolivia to reach the Mennonite people with the Gospel of  Jesus Christ. We count it an 
honour to be their sending church and want to do all we can to see them get to the field of  
Bolivia. John and Brenda are among the finest servants with a real love and concern for 
souls. We are asking you to prayerfully consider partnering with us in supporting them with 
prayer and finances. 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 

 
In Christ, 

Pastor Frank Siemens
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